The third NWPA organised workshop took place on Thursday 14<sup>th</sup> August at Canolfan Tregarth. The subject of this being High Speed Flash Photography organised and run by three members of Conwy Camera Club who gave up their time and skills in supporting the NWPA and passing on their knowledge to the attendees.

Below are just three of the feedback comments returned following the workshop:

The high-speed flash activities were well explained and each set up had its own camera settings on display for the photographers to use as an aide-memoire.



The five set ups used in the workshops produced some excellent images and the constant communication between photographer and workshop leaders ensured all the attendees



went home with some great photographs.

The workshop was presented very well indeed and it was great to see all the attendees mixing and socialising throughout the afternoon.

A huge thank you must go to Martin, Eugene and Henrique of Conwy Camera Club who put the workshop together and presented it superbly, well done guys. Peter, Cefni CC & Eryri PG.



I just wanted to say how much I enjoyed the workshop yesterday afternoon and can I ask you please, to pass on my thanks the team who gave up their time to demonstrate and guide us through our fumbling's to produce such spectacular results.

Many thanks to all, Mike, Dwyfor CC



I am writing to say how much I enjoyed the flash photography workshop facilitated by the NWPA last Thursday. Of course, we are so lucky to have this expertise within our Club but it was lovely to meet and join with photographers from other clubs having fun with the various techniques.

I look forward to attending other NWPA workshops Thank you so much Kind regards Sarah, Conwy CC

If you would like to see more and/or participate in these workshops then please let our Publicity Officer know, likewise if you have a subject idea for a future workshop or would like to offer your services to run a workshop also let us know.